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ash Wednesday: A new hope





_____________________________________	___________	__________________________


Child’s Name						age			home phone #





______________________________________________________________________________	Parent’s contact information during the day on February 10th





_______________________________________________________________________________


Emergency contact should we be unable to reach you (name, phone, relationship)





I, _________________________, the parent or legal guardian of the minor named above, give permission for said minor to participate in the Kid’s Ash Wednesday Day at the Church of St. Andrew.  I further give permission for staff and volunteers at St. Andrew’s to administer first aid and to consent to medical treatment for said minor in the even that I cannot be reached and they deem such treatment to be necessary.  DO YOU GIVE PERMISSION FOR PHOTOS TO BE TAKEN OF THIS CHILD for publicity (including online) or craft purposes: __________________





_______________________________	______________________


signature					date





My child has the following special needs or allergies of which the staff and volunteers should be aware:





________________________________________________________________________________





________________________________________________________________________________





At the end of the day, my child will be:





Picked up by me


Picked up by: ________________________


Making her/his own way home





The Ontario Ministry of Education allows children to be away from school to attend religious observances.  





Kids aged 4 through 17 are invited to attend this Ash Wednesday Event on February 10th from 9 am to 4 pm.  We are asking for $5 per child for registration (if this is an issue, there is no fee); bring a bag lunch, indoor shoes and clothing for being outside.  Snacks will be provided.  The kids will learn about the themes of Ash Wednesday and Lent through games, stories, crafts, worship and other activities.





The program will be run by dedicated, fully screened and trained staff and volunteers from the Church of St. Andrew.














